
Kindergarten Experiences 
Welcome to Ryde East Public School Kindergarten Expo



Excursions
Excursions form a memorable part of your 
child’s learning journey. Excursions serve to 
support the curriculum, and can provide 
valuable social and emotional development 
opportunities for students that are not 
always available in the classroom. During 
the year, students may get the opportunity 
to attend a grade (Kindergarten only) or 
whole school excursion (eg. Athletics 
Carnival). In 2021, Kindergarten students 
were fortunate to visit Sydney Zoo to 
supplement their learning in Science.



Sports events 
There are two main sports events which 
Kindergarten students currently have the 
opportunity to attend and participate in. 
These are: 

● Cross Country (held at school)

● Athletics Carnival (external venue) 

Students can look forward to attending the 
Swimming Carnival, inter-school 
competitions (PSSA sports) and a range of 
other sports Gala Days as they enter upper 
primary school (Years 3-6).



Incursions (Fairy Tale day) 
Similarly to excursions, incursions form a 
memorable part of your child’s learning 
journey. Incursions enable students to 
further their learning by complementing 
classroom lessons with experts and 
resources. 

In Kindergarten, students often conclude 
their Fairy Tale unit of work with an 
incursion. Students are encouraged to come 
dressed on the day as their favourite fairy 
tale character, and participate in various 
activities related to Fairy Tales - sometimes 
even baking a gingerbread man!



100 Days of Kindy
Starting school is a significant event in the life 
of children and their families. Kindergarten is 
the first learning experience your child has of 
school - of the wonder and excitement of 
learning, discovery and exploration. To 
commemorate students’ school learning 
journey, we hold a  100 days of school/ Kindy 
celebration. 

Kindergarten students are invited to create a 
picture or construction out of 100 objects or 
pieces which they then share with their 
teachers and peers. We always receive a range 
of creative and captivating pieces of work! 



Enrolments are open!

Contact our school office via phone or email to arrange a COVID safe

completion of enrolment papers. 

⌂ 12 Twin Road, North Ryde

☏ (02) 9878 3681

✉ rydeeast-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Enrol Now
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